Friends of Pleasant Hill Park PO Box 39159 Philadelphia, PA 19136

Website: <u>friendsofpleasanthillpark.org</u> Email: <u>thefriendsofpleasanthillpark@gmail.com</u>

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

It's time to renew your membership.

We are very grateful for your past support and hope we can count on you again for 2018.

The more members we have the more we can accomplish. We have been working with the Department of Parks and Recreation to keep our park clean and safe. I hope you have noticed that the broken solar lights along the river front have been removed. Hard wired lights will be replacing them shortly. In addition, emergency funding has been allocated to repair the broken sewer line that forced the closing of the restroom facilities. Though no date has been set, we hope the work will begin as soon as the weather allows.

In addition, we are still pursuing a resolution to the water flow issues that plague the fishing ponds.

Do you have issues you would like to see addressed? Please come out to the monthly meetings! Or send us an email. Do you have suggestions or recommendations? How can we make our park safer? What can we, as a community, do to have our concerns heard?

There is strength in numbers – we can't fix it if we don't know it's broken. Again, we thank you for your past support and hope we can count on you again.

Sincerely, The Friends of Pleasant Hill Park Please feel free to refer a friend or neighbor!! We would greatly appreciate it!	
Detach here and return the lower port	ion with your membership fee.
FRI	ENDS OF PLEASANT HILL PARK - MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION
NAME	
ADDRESS	
EMAIL	
PLEASE CHECK THE BOX TH	AT APPLIES
INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP \$7	
INCLUDING SPOUSE AND CH	(IF THIS BOX IS CHECKED, PLEASE LIST ALL MEMBERS OF THE FAMILY BELOW ILDREN)
	,
PAID \$	DATE